THE PLAINS COMMUNITY LEAGUE TUTORING PROGRAM
The John Page Turner House
6473 Main Street 
The Plains, VA 20198
2019-2020
Dear Parents/Students,

Welcome! We look forward to working with you as a team to support your student academically.  This program is made possible by donations from The Plains Community League and the tutors all volunteer their time. This year we will be adding virtual tutoring, so please inquire if this would help you.

Please be patient as we are all negotiating uncharted waters!

We are beginning our year by offering virtual tutoring, matching up your student with a tutor for a specified need. We will need for you to fill out several forms and they are different from last year. They can be found on the website or the front porch of the Community House. They will be available when registration begins Sept. 15.

This year’s in-house program will look different. It will not begin until announced on webpage, Facebook and the school webpage. It is designed for Internet access. Your student must be registered for each session, and forms will be on website soon.  We will have only 14 seats, all clean and physically distanced. There will be cord access at each station. A floor monitor will be supervising at all times. If you are interested in volunteering during your student’s session, we would love to have you join us! Please let us know ahead of time.

The schedule for Internet use will be available as soon as we know community needs. It will be posted on the webpage, at school, and sent to your email, so please provide your email address.

Please arrive at least 15 minutes before your session is to begin to check in. Always bring your Chromebook, device, and any school materials you need with you, especially in areas where you are having problems, as well as your school agenda.  Due to the pandemic, we cannot share ear buds or school supplies with your student.   You must have something to do until you leave.  Tutoring during this time is not available, but you can let us know if it is needed and we will try to get virtual tutoring set up for you. 

Since we are all volunteers with a busy schedule, we ask that you be prompt in picking your student up.  While we will never leave a student unsupervised while waiting for a ride home, it creates a hardship for everyone involved if they are left after hours.  Please call if you are going to be late.  The telephone number here is 540-253-2119.  Parents and guardians must come to the front porch to get students. If there is a change in the person who is getting them that day, we need to have advance notification, either verbally, emailed or in writing.

We endeavor to make this a positive and uplifting environment where everyone benefits and optimum learning can take place.  Please remember to treat each other with respect and courtesy.  We reserve the right to ask a student not to come back if there is an irresolvable behavior problem.

Thank you,

The Tutoring Staff
Beth Lucas, Program Director
Beth.Lucas@TPCLVA.org
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